
 

 

  

Newsletter Friday 13th December 2019  

 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2019/20 is 95% 
 
Week Commencing Monday 6th January  will be Menu Week 2 
 
DON’T FORGET – CHILDREN START BACK TO SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 7TH JANUARY 

2020 AT 8.45am!  
 
OAK & PINE Class trip on the Santa Safari! 
 
We had a magical experience at the Santa Safari for our ‘Celebration’ Topic. OAK and PINE 
children were lucky enough to have been given a complimentary visit to see Santa in his 
grotto and choose a gift.  A big thank you to WMSP for being so accommodating for our 
pupils. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OAK & PINE & Forest School 
After reading ‘The Scarecrows Wedding’, OAK & PINE have worked together to build our 
own scarecrow out of leaves in forest school!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Don’t forget – on Thursday 19th, children can wear Christmas jumpers (if they want to) for 
a silver coin donation which will go towards Kidderminster Night Stop. 

 
 
With online gaming gaining more and more 
popularity in young children, the risks of gambling 
and spending real money in games are on the rise. 
‘Loot boxes’ are now common in games where real 
money is spent to win items. Parent zone have put 
together information in which adults can teach 
children about gambling risks. Visit the link below to 
access videos, tips, and quizzes.  
 
https://parentzone.org.uk/gamingorgambling    
 

Food Technology News 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, in the Food Tech department we are thrilled by the number of 
students who weekly ask to take recipes home after practical lessons, to have a go at 
producing. We would love to see what your child has been preparing at home. I am making 
a collection of photos and would be thrilled to receive any photos or comments from 
yourselves, please email them to office@wfs.worcs.sch.uk for the attention of Ms Jilli 
Guy. 
And don’t forget – after Christmas, we would be grateful for any empty (or full!) 
chocolate tins! 
 
Russell House have Vacancies 

 
Russell House have vacancies for pupils to stay between 2-4 nights. If you 
would like more information please contact Abby Baker on 01562 512721 or 
ab860@wfs.worcs.sch.uk Thanks! 
 

DECEMBER 

16 Friends of WFS Christmas Gift Fair for pupils  
Please return reply slips and money to class, thank you. 

16 Cherry Class Parents invited in for 2pm for a Christmas Activities 
afternoon 

17 Christmas Lunch for all pupils – please note, there will be no 
alternative choice on this day (Special diets will still be catered for) 

19 LAST DAY OF TERM and WFS 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY! 

 Please send in a silver coin 
donation for Kidderminster 
Night Stop, thanks 

JANUARY 2020 

6 Professional Development Day – No students in school 

7 All students back to school for an 8.45am start! 
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